
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

I have decided that I would like to try a little experiment with our instrumental music 

students this year. We have decided to run an “Recess Wake-Up Amagansett Band” this 

year!!  

 

So…what is “Wake-Up Amagansett Band?” Interested students in grades 4-6 will meet 

with Mrs. Kamp on TUESDAYS at recess and will prepare selections to perform as 

parents and community members are arriving at each of our Wake-Up Amagansett 

presentations. The selections we prepare will come largely from our Band Brilliance 

Level I (and possibly Level II) method books and will coordinate with the theme of 

Wake-Up Amagansett. 

 

 

There will be a meeting at recess on Thursday, October 26th for interested students 

to learn more about the program. 

 

Because a band works as a team, I am asking children to make a commitment to 

being part of the group and attending all rehearsals for the month.  

 

 Please read and sign the attached permission slip and return it to Mrs. Kamp by 

Monday, October 23rd if your child would like to participate in the program. 

 

         Thank you 

 

 

Mrs. Kamp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please complete the permission slip below and return it to Mrs. Kamp by Monday, 

October 23rd 

 

 

I give my child __________________________________________ permission to 

participate in the “Recess Wake-Up Amagansett Band.”  

 

 

 

        ________________________ 

         Parent Signature 

 

 

I __________________________________________ am excited to participate in our 

schools new “Recess Wake-Up Amagansett Band” and I understand that I am making a 

commitment to the other club members and will be at each rehearsal ☺ 

 

 

________________________ 

         Student Signature 

 


